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From: Helen Arnold 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 9:50 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I do not want the foreshore blighted by this hideous stadium. In fact I do not want the dam stadium at all. We were 
blackmailed by the AFL , saying if we wanted anAFL team we had to have a stadium. We are only a small state. We 
would not fill this white elephant, Which is what it will become. It should have been up to Tasmanians to say yea or nay 
to this. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Helen Arnold 
 




